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Can you believe Move In is right around the corner? We can’t
wait to meet the class of 2020! We will be working alongside
many upperclass students welcoming first-years on campus as
part of the Move-In Cardboard Recycling Crew. We would also
love to meet anyone that stops by the University Resources and
Services Fair in the Commons Center on August 20 from 5:30-
7:30pm. If you are a student, make sure to check out our earth-

friendly move in tips. There are lots of exciting community

events this month and a few of them will be offering bike valets
so you can leave your car at home! Nashville is also asking
your input through two surveys this month so be sure to click
through to give your feedback! Additional information about the
stories and events included in this newsletter are available on

the SustainVVU website and Facebook page. Stay cool and have

a sustainable August. Welcome back students!

Andrea George, Director
Sustainability and Environmental Management Office
Vanderbilt University (615) 322-4551 | e-mail | Web site
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Beat the Heat — Save energy on campus
and at home

As the thermostat tops
out this summer, don’t
let your energy use
follow the same trend!
Vanderbilt is one of the
largest energy
consumers in Middle

Tennessee, and all

faculty, staff and students are encouraged to do their part to
reduce energy consumption in this heat. Small changes can
produce big results when everyone does their part!

Here are some energy-saving tips for your office and home to
beat the summer heat while staying green!

When at work:

= Close window blinds in your office or lab during the hottest
part of the day to keep temperatures lower inside.

= Set your thermostat to 76°-78°. Adjust thermostats more
radically in unoccupied classrooms and when you leave
for the day, weekend, or vacation.

=  Dress for the hot weather so you can remain comfortable
in more moderate temperatures.

= Turn off lights in your workspace when you leave, even if
only for a short period of time.

= Turn off lights to common areas such as kitchens,
bathrooms, break rooms and conference rooms.

= Turn off office equipment. If allowed in your area,
computers, printers, copiers, and scanners can be turned
off when you leave for the day (or even when attending
meetings if out of the office for several hours at a time).
Otherwise, activate sleep modes and energy-saving
settings. (Instructions for modifying power settings can be
found on the SustainVU Energy Saving Tips page.)

= |nlaboratory spaces, close fume hood sashes when not in
use.

= |f your office or area seems unusually cold or hot, or you
have trouble regulating the temperature, please call VU
Plant Operations at 3-WORK (3-9675) to let them know.

Read the home energy savings tips here!

Welcome back students! Don’t forget
these earth friendly move-in tips




Whether you're a first-

year Commodore or are
returning for your senior
year, consider making it

an earth friendly move-

in! Try packing your

belongings in reusable
totes to minimize waste during move-in. If you have cardboard
boxes, remember to break them down and toss them into

cardboard recycling dumpsters located near your dorm. The VU

Cardboard Crew will assist first-year students with recycling
their cardboard boxes at the Commons. For more information

about recycling at Vanderbilt, visit the SustainVU website.

Welcome back to Vandy!

Give your input on two Nashville
community surveys!

Nashville citizens are Metno Nashville
encouraged to give input Pﬂb/’a %m

on two surveys! Metro

Nashville is seeking your F‘LA N
feedback on waste and

recycling as well as parks

and greenways as they EEEE%

plan for future

improvements.

The Metropolitan Nashville Department of Public Works is

conducting an online survey to gather input from citizens on
their vision for the future of Nashville’s waste and recycling to
incorporate into their upcoming master planning process. Share
your feedback on waste and recycling in Nashville here.

Plan To Play is a Metro Parks and Recreation-led initiative for a
countywide parks and greenways master plan, which will serve
as a guide for future investments in and growth of our park
system in the coming decades. Take the Metro Parks
Community Survey here.

2016 Warmest on record so far




Each of the first six
months of 2016 set a
record as the warmest
respective month
globally in the
temperature record,
dating back to 1880.

The January-June period was also the planet’'s warmest half-

year on record with an average temperature 2.4° F warmer than

the late nineteenth century.

Arctic sea ice, a second climate change indicator, has also
been record setting in 2016. Five of the first six months set
records for the smallest respective Arctic sea ice since satellite
records began in 1979. NASA reports that “While these two key
climate indicators have broken records in 2016, NASA
scientists said it is more significant that global temperature and
Arctic sea ice are continuing their decades-long trends of
change. Both trends are ultimately driven by rising
concentrations of heat-trapping carbon dioxide and other
greenhouse gases in the atmosphere.” Read the full article

here.

Follow us on our social media accounts!

We have added more accounts to our social media arsenal!

Here are more ways you can connect with us online:

e Facebook @SustainVU

e Instagram @SustainVUVanderbilt
e Twitter @SustainVU

e Google+ @Vanderbilt SustainVU
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For more information on any of these stories, events and more,

visit the SustainVU website at www.vanderbilt.edu/sustainvu or

contact the Sustainability and Environmental Management
Office at sustainvu@vanderbilt.edu or (615) 322-2057.









